
January 2015
Hi
Happy new year to you all.I hope you are fine.
We started the first term 2015 on Tuesday the 6th of this month and our first official assembly this term 
was today Friday the 9th of this Month.
Teachers had opportunity to welcome back children to school from a long Christmas holiday then there 
was the first lesson on Friday as always where all children come together for pastoral instruction from 
teachers both from school and churches.
Here are some of the pictures i took today.

David


